Date: January 18, 2012
Conversion to Eswab for Microbiology Culture 
Effective Monday, February 6, 2012, Eswab will replace all Charcoal Swabs for Microbiology culture at Mount Sinai Hospital. 
All current charcoal swabs in the ward supply carts will be replaced by the new Eswabs on February 6, 2012. 
For future orders of culture swabs, please order Eswab Cat #25634. 
The new Eswab is a liquid based multipurpose collection and transport system. This advanced system maintains viability and improves recovery of aerobic, anaerobic and fastidious bacteria. 

There will be a change of practice for combining MRSA swabs. Powerchart order screens will reflect the change on February 6, 2012. Training for nursing staff is to be completed by the week of January 23, 2012. The instructional video is on the intranet on the infection control page: (http://info2/departments/microbiology/infectioncontrol/infection-control-education-1/eswab-specimen-collection-instructional-video).

.
For more information, questions, or concerns:

Please contact the Microbiology Department at 4432 or Infection Control at 3118 or the Medical Microbiologist on call through Mount Sinai Hospital locating (416-586-5133).
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